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POSTPONEMENT OF WRITTEN TESTS

Reference advertisement dated 23/02/2025. Due to unavoidable circumstances, the

written tests scheduled by the Capital Development Authority (CDA) on 10th, 11th& 12th
May have been postponed. The revised dates for the written tests will be announced

soon through the official CDAwebsite.
Candidates are advised to regularly visit www.cda.gov.pk for updates.
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